
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
9 December 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Montana Residents, Families & Staff 
 
 
We wish to advise you of some changes to the management of Montana Aged Care Home. 
 
It is with pleasure we introduce you to Margaret Smithson who has accepted the position of Director 
of Nursing at Montana starting on Monday, 12 December. 
 
We are looking forward to working with Margaret who is a Registered Nurse and has previous 
experience with Aged Care.  She will work closely with Savita and Rosemary.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank Michelle Burgess for taking on the Executive Manager 
position at Montana, Michelle is staying with Hall & Prior but will be overseeing Glenwood and Sirius 
Cove Homes.  We would also like to thank Savita and Rosemary for their continued support, their 
smiling faces and professionalism is an asset to our organisation. 
 
Margaret is looking forward to meeting the residents and getting to know their families and our staff.  
If you are at the Home next week please introduce yourself to her. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the Home. 
 

Yours sincerely 

      
GRAEME PRIOR     KRIS HEALY 
Chief Executive Officer    General Manager NSW 


